Same letter to:

AM. G. H. Dengger

W. B. Mar Dougeell

Mr. Lewis Pepond

Hr. James Wilson

Rev. C. H. Bolden

March 27th, 1940

A. A. Hodgson, Esq., 3507 Drummond Street, Montreal.

Dear Mr. Hodgson:

As you probably know the Number 1 Neurological Hospital is soon to go overseas. The members of the staff of the Montreal Neruological Institute are tendering them a farewell dinner next Saturday night at 7.30 o'clock in the Faculty Club. Colonel Cross, the Commanding Officer, tells me that he will bring a full complement of officers of the Unit from Ottawa for the dinner. Will you join us as our guest at this dinner on Saturday the 30th? A black tie will be in order.

Very sincerely yours,

WGP/AD

P.S. R.S.V.P. to Plateau 1251, Local 206.